
WESTERN NEW YORK BROADCASTING COMPANY

KENMORE 17, NEW YORK

Feb. 3, 1948

Yr Kermit Geary
R.F.D.#2
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Sir:

Thank you very kindly for your letter reporting

reception of WNYB on Friday at 4:50 A.M. until 5:06 A.M.,

E.S.T. on 1080 kilocycles. Your letter is sufficient

to indicate to us that our signal is doing all right,

and that you have correctly logged the program material

featured at that time.

Here is a wish that you continue to hear WNYB

with clarity and good signal strength in the future.

Your truly,

TiESTERN NEW YOFK BROADCASTING 00,

Edwin R. Sanders
Technical Director


